
There’s a new kit in town

The European Commission and the Council of Europe are very happy to announce the newly born
product of the Partnership Agreement: the T-Kits. Since March 1999, experienced trainers, 
writers, youth organisations’ representatives, staff of the two institutions and others have been busy
conceptualising, collecting materials, writing and lay-outing, and have now produced the first four
publications of the T-Kit series:

1. Organisational Management
2. Methodology in Language Learning
3. Project Management
4. Intercultural Learning

Three more T-Kits should follow next year, on Voluntary Service, How to Organise a Training 
Course and European Citizenship.

The T-Kits aim to be theoretical and practical tools for trainers and youth workers and provide basic
theories, methods, illustrations and references on topics of relevance for training young people,
in particular for European and intercultural youth work and training situations.

Printed versions of the T-Kits are available at the European Youth Centre in Strasbourg (limited 
distribution). They are also published on the new Partnership web site: www.training-youth.net. 
For more information please contact: info@training-youth.net.

Partnership programme 2001

The planning of next year’s partnership programme is under way. Concrete information about 
training courses, other activities and publications will be available by the beginning of 2001 from the
institutions and the partnership web site (above). 
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